
Dear Freshmen and Parents/Guardians,

Reminder, there is a half-day on Wednesday, December 15 for staff in-services.

Check your email frequently. This is the primary form of communication for teachers and counselors.

Your teacher recommendation for next year’s course placement is occurring right now. If you have a
desire to change your level, please have a discussion with your teacher as soon as possible.

If you have not completed your YouScience assessment in SCOIR, please spend some time exploring it.
After completion of this assessment, it will generate a list of possible career pathways based on your
responses. If you have not logged into your SCOIR account, email your counselor for an invite.

Students be sure to check out What’s YouScience: Discover Career Perfect for you video and all that
career tests can do for you!

Students have free access to Albert io which is a resource for SAT/ACT prep and support for academic
classes. Please view this link for more information about SAT/ACT prep.

RVCC will be hosting their final on-campus Honors College/NJ STARS Info Session of the semester on
Wednesday, December 15th at 6:00 pm. Students interested in learning more about both programs will
be able to hear from both current (& former) Honors College & NJ STARS students talking about their
RVCC/Honors College experiences as well as the transfer process (post-RVCC).

To learn about our program, please visit the Honors College page (including some videos that highlight
various aspects of our program): https://www.raritanval.edu/academic-programs/honors-college.

For more information regarding NJ STARS, please visit:
https://www.hesaa.org/Documents/FactSheets/NJSTARS/FactSheetfor2021HSGrad.pdf . NOTE: Though
this link shows the info for 2021 graduates-only, the same guidelines should apply for 2022 grads.

Polytech Information Sessions:

● Polytech Virtual Information Session: Wednesday, December 15th, 6 pm (sign up here)

● Polytech Open House: Saturday, January 29th, 10 am-12 pm

Previously emailed information is below.

For more information about the college process, check out the College Planning Guide.

If you receive a green pass and/or an email, it is an appointment to meet with your counselor. If you
cannot make it, please let us know via email.

If you are looking to enter Community Service hours in Aspen and are unsure how to enter these hours
into ASPEN, visit the guidance website-
https://www.nhvweb.net/guidance/entering-community-service-hours-in-aspen

https://vimeo.com/647002647?utm_campaign=Client%20Nurture&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=189885576&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8sOjvJPde1BEMWZlx8AYs8QQ5SsKv-HJA2_T8amMiQDsmwIy7cuXr4tZkfEbIihzUrrhpyxmU5kbSJWpt2CuefNTAkTw&utm_content=189885576&utm_source=hs_email
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hVXFta6g2Rw
https://www.raritanval.edu/academic-programs/honors-college
https://www.hesaa.org/Documents/FactSheets/NJSTARS/FactSheetfor2021HSGrad.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf14FwqK3gttFuVcRRhe52DShUHdhIrSGMujtR-U6FokpIX6Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1mSrRW1OGuJ0XbuiZfUbdlt_Ds0TNJlv2KQPaXMrikSE/edit
https://www.nhvweb.net/guidance/entering-community-service-hours-in-aspen/


Many resources can be found on the North Hunterdon Guidance Website and visit frequently -
https://www.nhvweb.net/guidance/

I hope you have a great weekend!

https://www.nhvweb.net/guidance/

